
 

 

 

 

 

 

Experience The School of Kindness for yourself by joining us for 

a tour of the school. Tours are offered the first and third Friday 

at 9:30am from September through April when school is in 

session. Tours are open to prospective parents, community 

members and interested business partners. Please bring a state 

or federally issued photo ID for check-in. To RSVP for the tour, 

please contact Renee Freeman 

at refreema@greenville.k12.sc.us  or by calling 355-5302. 
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